
 

Pennywort Team 

Date: Wednesday 18th December 2024 

 
A huge effort by the team today to get rid of a large mat of Pennywort between Barrow 
Boating and the weir. 
 

We were lucky to be fairy sheltered from the strong winds when we started removing this 
rather large mat of weed as it needed a few sections to be broken off to float it across for 
removal, but the wind did begin to pick up as we were finishing which meant one small 
section was left in place for another day. 
 

We were also able to clear a few small mats from the Deep Lock end. 

 

Thanks to our team today, Sarah - 
in the water, Karen, Brian, Nick 
and Ian on the land. 
 

 
  



 
The huge mat before 
 

 
First section removed 
 

 
The area cleared 
 
Next Event:  

Date & Time: Tbc 
Meeting Point: Tbc 

 


